
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  March 15, 2017 

TO:  Brian Dissette 

FROM:  Corey A. Kandow, P.E. 

RE:  SRF #5602-01 North Shore Drive Project Update 

North Shore Drive Project 

Well…old man winter decided to grace us with his presence this week.  Fortunately, Milbocker & Sons was still able 

to make good progress even with the inclement weather.  Over the past week, our Contractor was able to install 

most of the sanitary mainline within our Phase III (Brockway to Baseline) section.  The remaining sanitary sewer 

mainline, within Phase III, should be complete by the 

end of today.  Their crews were also successful in 

installing approximately 95% of the new storm sewer 

mainline from Newcome to Baseline.  In addition to 

that, a small crew also worked on installing our new 

sanitary and storm service laterals.  Water services 

found to be connected to the smaller 4” water main 

were also transferred over to the larger 12” water 

main while working past them.  Other work on-site 

over the past week has consisted of relocation of the 

other utilities (electric, phone, and cable). 

The schedule for next week includes predominately 

sanitary service laterals within the southern 2/3rds of 

our Phase III area.  Later in the week, residents can 

expect to see crews working on the storm sewer 

mainline south of Newcome Street.  This work will 

initiate at Newcome and will proceed southerly 

toward Brockway Avenue.    Late next week, 

Milbocker plans on continuing to replace sanitary 

service laterals, and water services to homes on both 

sides of the road as they progress to the south.  Other 

utility relocation work (electric, phone, cable) will also 

continue to take place along the entire stretch of 

North Shore Drive (Dyckman to Baseline).  Traffic 

patterns for the next week, will closely mimic what 

was seen over this past week.  Sections of North Shore 

Drive will be unpassable in the immediate vicinity of 

the installation crews at times during construction 

hours.  If you notice heavy machinery working in the 

direction of your travel, use of an alternate route 

highly recommended. 

Finally, we continue to hold weekly on-site “tailgate talks” for anyone with specific project related questions, or 

anyone who just wants to know what’s going on.  These meetings take place on Wednesday’s at 9:30 a.m. on the 

sidewalk in front of North Side Memories on Dyckman Avenue. 


